AM 1270 - KWEB

WHERE ALL IS SAID AND DONE
April 2, 1982

Mr. John Sampson
5210 Girard Av. S.
Minneapolis, Mn. 55419

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter is confirmation of your reception of KWER on Sunday, March 28, 1982.
You did well to separate us from WWTC on an adjacent chamnel in your local area.

Enclosed is a copy of KWEB's primary daytime coverage. We operate with a power
of 5000 watts days and 1000 watts nights, DA-2. Our directional anntenna system
is a four tower in-line array located just south of Rochester. We use three
towers by day and all four at night, Our coverage nulls the Twin Cities somewhat
in order to protect the .5 mv/m of WWTC on adjacent 1280 khz. If you look at the
map closely you will see their .5 mv/m contour drawn in the northwest corner. By
the way, our main transmitter is a Harris MW-5A, and is less than 4 years old.

Thank you for your reception report.
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